
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 18th October 2024:  This week we have been… 
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We have written and edited our own narrative version of Stone Age Boy and we have 
edited and rewritten our newspaper report on the attempted theft in Claude and the 
City. 

 

Our spellings this week have all ended with ‘ture’: 

picture  creature  nature  future  fracture 
adventure  furniture  capture  sculpture  mixture 
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   Addition and subtraction:   

This week we have continued to practice adding and subtracting using 3 and 2 digit 

numbers. We have been crossing the tens and hundreds and representing these as vertical 

additions and subtractions. 

          

At the end of the week with Miss Miles, we learnt about angles and turns and the term 

‘right angle’. 
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• RE – We learnt about some of the promises that are made at a Christian wedding and 

discussed how these are similar to come of the promises made by the People of God in 

the old Testament. 

• Music – We practised moving between the notes A and B by playing the piece ‘How 

about this.’ 

• Science – We investigated how to change the size of a shadow. 

• Topic – We learnt how bronze replaced stone in the Bronze Age.  

• Computing – We answered the question how are computers connected. 
 

• Spanish - We continued to practice the numbers 1 – 10. 

• PE – Basketball. We put together all of the skills we have learnt by playing some mini 

games. 

• Art – We mixed different tints, tones and shades of brown and we also used charcoal 

to sketch animals. 
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PE NEXT TERM 
We will have PE on Mondays and Fridays next term. We will not swim as it becomes too 
cold to heat the pool and have wet hair etc. Our PE sessions will either be inside or outside 
(depending on the weather) so please can children wear their PE kits on Mondays and 
Fridays with navy blue jogging bottoms and hoodies/jumpers. A woolly hat would also be a 
fabulous addition. 
 

 


